
It’s hard to imagine a time at Roundup River Ranch without Jack and Greer Gardner. Since joining the 
Board of Directors in 2017, the Gardners have made a lasting impact on everyone they have come in 
contact with. Not only do they actively serve as board members and event sponsors, but they champion 
our mission as camp volunteers. This summer will be Jack’s second year volunteering on our facilities team 
at camp. He has also become a fan favorite as a third year Superhero Ski Day Indoor Archery pro! 
Check out what Jack has to say about his experience volunteering with Roundup River Ranch.

Why do you think volunteering at Roundup River Ranch is important?
Camp truly does run on volunteer and man-power. I know we always say that, but once you actually come
to camp and volunteer, you understand how important it is. These children could not experience everything
camp has to o�er if people didn’t give up their time to volunteer. Being here, you know that you are
helping make a di�erence in these kids lives, so it makes you feel really good. 
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Jack- volunteer, board member, facilities committee member

What are three words you would use to describe camp?
Special, Joyful, and Awesome!

Why did you decide to volunteer on the facilities team?
I also participate on the Facilities Committe of the Board, so I felt like it was the perfect fit for me to be a
faciliites volunteer at camp. A�er volunteering for an entire week, I have such a better understanding 
and perspective that I can bring to the committee. It’s such a beautiful camp, I’m happy to play a small 
part in making this place so special. 

Why is it important for children with serious illnesses to come to Roundup River Ranch?
Camp is such a place of discovery for these kids. It helps them build their confidence and independence
- all while just having a lot of fun. They come here and they get to do so many activities that they don’t get 
to do when they’re at home. 


